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Dear Lawmakers, 

Please vote NO on HB-2010. WE THE PEOPLE are sick of paying such high costs 

when it comes to health care and additional taxes will only be passed on to us the 

consumers/patients. It is already breaking our bank accounts and wallets to live in 

America under the current economy and to raise taxes or look for more areas/things 

to tax during such hard and devastating economical times is grossly irresponsible 

and uncompassionate. Please abandon this ridiculous pursuit and see to it that there 

are no new taxes and raising of bills and premiums on WE THE PEOPLE. Vote NO 

on HB-2010. Thank you. 


